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We need to fix the housing crisis.  Allowing people to camp where ever they want is 

not the answer.  They need clear places to go get help, housing.  We've been dealing 

with this for YEARS and it really isn't getting better.  Decriminalizing this behavior is 

not making it better.  You can't deny legalizing drugs and allowing people to live 

where ever they want has not worked.  It's making tax payers feel like they are 

paying more for less. 


